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SUBJECT: FIBREGLASS BUCKET INSPECTION
SERVICE BULLETIN REF.  04/0402
DATE: April 2004
It is essential that the fibreglass platform is inspected on a regular basis and should constitute a part of the operator’s daily inspection routine as specified in the operator’s manual - damage may be caused by impact at any time.

In the event that any cracks in the fibreglass are evident this should be reported and appropriate action taken.  In the event that there are cracks or damage is visible in critical areas of the cage such as in the area of the mounting struts (see below) or through the corners of the cage then the cage should be replaced.

Under no circumstances should repairs be attempted in the area of the mounting struts.

It is important to remember that all hydraulic access platforms must be Thoroughly Examined by a Competent Person, preferably Versalift trained, every 6 months to comply with the Lifting Operations and Lifting Equipment Regulations (1998). Please ensure the persons carrying out your inspections are properly qualified to do so.
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If you have any questions, or if further information is required, please contact the Versalift Technical Help Line on 01536  721010
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Versalift Distributors (UK) Ltd  1 Altendiez Way  Latimer Park  Burton Latimer  Northants. NN15 5YZ


Tel. 01536 721010          Fax 01536 721110         Email: admin@versalift.co.uk
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No repairs permitted in this area








